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No. 
139 Date/Source of Question: Email from  to  and  on August 21, 2017 at 

7:46am 

Response provided by: 

Functional Approver: 

Question: Premium on FN Contracts 

Response: 

BC Hydro’s current policy is that direct awards to First Nations shall be in-line with a Market Competitive Price 
and not incur any incremental premium. BC Hydro’s current draft working procedure regarding this topic is 
attached. 
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